
This week at ATMS: 
 
We are thrilled to begin a new year with our Sabre families at ATMS! Welcome to our wonderful grade 6 students 
and all of our returning and new 7s and 8s! We are so excited to have your kids in our building. They bring joy, ex-
citement and energy to our hallways and classrooms!  

Noteworthy News:  

WEB - Where Everyone Belongs. Mrs. Strafford and Ms. Sickels led a phenomenal team of grade 8 students in August 
who prepared to welcome our grade 6 students to ATMS. Some former WEB leaders, now in Grade 9, also came out 
to support and assist. Thank you everyone!  

Cross Country  - The Cross Country team (individual running races in an open outdoor space) begins next week! If 
your child is interested in participating, please have them pick up a permission slip from Mr. Lockington or from the 
office. Practices start next week and are on Monday and Thursdays from 2:30 - 3:00pm.  Races are on October 6th 
and 13th at Clearbrook Park.  

PAC - PAC is ready to start serving hot lunches! If you are interested in helping out, please contact our PAC for de-
tails at atmspac@hotmail.com.  Volunteers will be needed Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 12-12:45. 

Sabre Spirit Fridays - Every Friday we encourage students to wear any Sabre wear that celebrates our school. Some 
students wear their Sabre Basketball, Volleyball, Gym or WEB shirts. Students earn House Team Points for partici-
pating! Go SABRES!  

Our Parking Lot....  

The after-school traffic on Windsor Street all the way down to Peardonville caused a lot of frustration for drivers this 
week. Please consider finding a meeting spot with your child across the street or down the road on Wheel. We also 
ask that drivers do not stop in the drive thru lane. We have additional parking around back for pick up. Thank you for 
your attention to this.   

New - DOORBELL — As you may have noticed, because of the seismic work, our office has temporarily moved to 
Room 105. We are keeping our doors locked, but have installed a new doorbell. To enter ATMS, please ring the 
doorbell and report to Room 105 to sign in. Thank you!  

 

On the Horizon: 

Sept 16 - Fire Drill and Evacuation (1:30 pm) 

Sept 23 – Meet the Teacher Night (details to follow) 

Sept 24 – Pro-D  (students are not in session)  

Sept 28 – School photos      

Sept 30 - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 


